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Rotary galaNov. 23

The Rotary Club of Palgrave islooking forward to another successful Silent Auction Gala Dinner and Dance.

Thisyear, the event will be held Nov. 23 at the Royal Ambassador. Last year, with the support of friends, families and the
community, more than $35,000 was raised for the good of Rotary.

The club is once again reaching out to businesses in the area to assist with the fundraising goal's by donating items to be auctioned
off during the evening. Supporters can also consider sponsoring atable for eight to attend, along with a donation of an auction item.
This could be an opportunity to show appreciation to clients or employees, at the same time supporting Rotary.

With the festive season coming, it would be the perfect night out, coupled with a chance to do some holiday shopping.

The event will be aformal evening with a champagne reception and registration at 5:30 p.m., followed by dinner at 7, featuring a
live band and plenty of wonderful auction itemsto bid on.

The Rotary Club of Palgrave is actively involved in community, youth and international projects that benefit organizations and
individuals both locally and internationally.

For more information on Rotary, visit www.rotaryclubofpal grave.com or www.rotary.org

For more on the event, contact Darrell Hudspeth at dardarh@yahoo.com or 647-281-5082; Krysta Cadden at
krystacadden@rogers.com or 905-583-1278; Brenda Alderdice at aderdicel@rogers.com or 905-880-7037; or Terry Cutts at
teutts@gentry.ca or 416-984-7183.
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